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March 16, 2020 

 
Dear Families, 
 
While due to state restrictions Noah Webster is not eligible for the summer food program that 
would provide lunch during this time, there are a few local resources that are available to our 
families for lunch and breakfast: 
 
Mesa Public Schools: 
http://www.mpsaz.org/beprepared/ 
 
Gilbert Public Schools: 
https://www.gilbertschools.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=204 
 
Scottsdale Public Schools: 
https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/969846/schools/148128 
 
Tempe School District: 
https://www.tempeschools.org/our-district/departments/nutrition-services/meal-information-
during-school-closures 
 
Phoenix Union High School District: 
https://www.phoenixunion.org/coronavirusinfo 
 
Salt River Schools: 
https://saltriverschools.org/news/what_s_new/freemeals2020 
 
We will be working on a plan for reimbursement for field trips and lunch orders once we are 
assured by the state that our plan for reopening is not being adjusted.  
 
Thank you for your continued patience, understanding, and support as we work through this 
unprecedented time in education.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Noah Webster Schools 


